
From:                                                       James Ryan  
Sent:                                                         27 November 2023 13:19 
To:                                                            Rivenhall IWMF 
Subject:                                                   Adequacy of Consultation - Rivenhall IWMF 
  
 
Dear Sian Evans, 
  
Thank you for your letter dated 13.11.2023, regarding Project Ref: EN010138 
  
Whilst CCC have no comments to make regarding the overall approach to the adequacy of 
consultation documentation, I can find no record of Colchester City Council having received the 
notification letter of the statutory consultation (a sample of which is shown at appendix D2). This 
may have been due to the information at table D1 letter being incorrect. This shows the previous 
Chief Executive, a former leader of the Council and the address used being the Town Hall as opposed 
to our mailing address, being Colchester City Council, Rowan House, 33 Sheepen Road, Colchester, 
Essex, CO3 3WG as per our website contact details. 
  
Many thanks 
  
James Ryan     
  

James Ryan 
NSIP Project Officer 

Development Management | Place and Client I Colchester City Council | 33 Sheepen 
Road | Colchester | Essex | CO3 3WG 
  
This email, and any attachment, is solely for the intended recipient(s). If you have received it in 
error, you must not take any action based upon it, or forward, copy or show it to anyone; please 
notify the sender, then permanently delete it and any attachments. Any views or opinions expressed 
are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Colchester City Council. 
Although the Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure there are no viruses in this email, 
the Council cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from this email or 
attachments. The Council takes the management of personal data seriously and it does this in 
compliance with data protection legislation. For information about how personal data is used and 
stored, please go to www.colchester.gov.uk/privacy. 
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